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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 5LB – 99.35%          2. 4AB – 98%         3. 5LS – 97.74%          

Well done 5LB – 99% is amazing!        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 11th March – 15th March – 5S only 
Swimming lessons 

• 11th March – British Science Week 

• 12th March – Y5 Inspire Workshop 

• 14th March – Y4 Library Visit 

• 14th March – Y2 Inspire Workshop 

• 18th March – Rock Programme whole 
school assembly 

• 19th March – Y3 Twycross Zoo Trip 

• 20th March – Myton Hospice Sponsored 
Walk  

• 20th March – KS1 film night  

• 21st March – Y3 Library Visit 

• 21st March – KS2 film night  

• 22nd March – Last day of term 

• 25th March – 5th April – Easter Holiday 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so 

PROUD of you       
Nursery: Leah 
Reception: Tise & Frankie 
Year 1: Anastasia, Sebastian and Nikodem 
Year 2: Emma & Pippa   
Year 3: Sayli & Ashwin 
Year 4: Lilianna & Robyn 
Year 5: Kaiden & Rafael 
Year 6: Prestyn 
 

 

World Book Day! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

              

 

We had a huge amount of fun celebrating World Book Day yesterday! At Oakfield Primary, we really enjoy 
books, and this was a brilliant way to celebrate our love of reading. The children took part in an author study 
and it was lovely to see such imagination as the children came to school dressed as their favourite book 
characters. Thank you for all the effort made. Don’t forget to use your book token at any book store to get 
your free book!  

The children were sent home with a £1 book token which can be spent in any book store.  

 

Packed lunches  
 

 

Film night! 
On Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st March, there is a film 

night for KS1 and KS2 straight after school. KS1 will be on the 
Wednesday and KS2 on the Thursday. The PTA will be selling tickets 
all next week, starting on Monday, and they will be located near the 

office and the Big Oak’s gate.  
 

 

Film night times: 
 

KS1 – 3:10 pm – 4:30 pm  
KS2 – 3:10 pm – 5:00 pm          

 
 

 

We have noticed an increase in unhealthy choices in the children's 
lunch boxes across all year groups - big bags of crisps, chocolate 
bars, big bags of sweets and also cereal bars or sandwiches with 
Nutella in. Please can you try and add more healthy options into 
your child’s lunch box so that they are getting a varied and 
balanced diet.  
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